
Early Group Selection(EGS) is a potential opportunity for some full 
Kresge-Affiliate household groups to select housing before the Online 
Kresge Community Room Selection(OLKCRS).  Full Households of 
Academic affiliates of Kresge College who applied on-time during the 
Priority Housing Application Period(PHAP) are eligible to request 
participation in the EGS and may therefore be invited to select from 
available Redwood Grove apartments during the EGS.  Full Households 
represent complete Redwood Grove apartments: there are two apartment 
configurations: 1.) the four-person apartment is constituted of four single 
rooms: the full household is four people, 2.) the five-person apartment is 
constituted of three single rooms and one small double room: the full 
household is five people.  Only full household groups and academic affiliates 
of Kresge College are eligible to select housing at the Redwood Grove.  
Non-academic-affiliates of Kresge College and partial households are 
ineligible to select housing at the Redwood Grove.

You may request participation in EGS by correctly and 
completely filling-out an Early Group Selection 
Participation Request form.  These forms are available 
in the Kresge Housing Office and are due by 4PM on 
Tuesday, April 30th.  You will need your PHAP 
Application ID number to complete this form.  Late, 
incorrect, or incomplete submissions will not be eligible to 
participate in EGS.

Because we are offering a limited number of apartments during EGS, 
not all groups applying to participate may be granted participation in 
EGS.  Groups that are granted participation will be notified via email 
with a Selection Invitation by May 13th (the Selection Invitation 
appointment times are a reflection of priority points and are assigned 
via lottery).  The Early Group Selection will occur on 
Monday, May 20th.  Those invited will be selecting their 
apartments in-person, at the Kresge Housing Office.  We will also 
notify any groups that are not granted participation in EGS by May 
13th; these groups will be able to select housing as a group, or as 
individuals during the OLKCRS. 

What is 
Early 
Group 
Selection?

Room Selection Week is the 
Week of MAY 20th & Includes:

Early Group Selection(EGS) on May 
20th: Those groups granted participation 
in EGS will select their Redwood Grove 
apartments in person, at the Kresge 
Housing Office, during their appointment 
time on Monday, May 20th.

Online Kresge Community Room 
Selection(OLKCRS) is May 21st & 
22nd: Appointment times and access 
codes to select a room during the 
OLKCRS will be sent to eligible students 
by May 17. Eligible students can go 
online, login(studenthousing.ucsc.edu), and 
select a room during their appointment 
time.  If you are part of a group, 
determine who has the earliest 
appointment time and allow that person 
to login and select housing for the group.

All Campus Supplemental Room 
Selection on May 23rd: Students who 
were invited and did not select a space 
during the OLKCRS will be eligible to 
select from any remaining spaces at other 
UCSC housing communities.

SELECT a Room During 
Room Selection Week!

Info: http://housing.ucsc.edu/priority/

Apply: studenthousing.ucsc.edu 
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